
 

HOME LEARNING  

 Please let us know what you 

are reading to your children 

at home and upload any story-

related follow-up activities. 

 We promote a love of reading, 

whole school, & welcome your 

involvement and support.   

 

Also let us know if your child has been 

on a visit or experienced/ achieved 

something new so we can work togeth-

er in planning relevant ’”follow on” 

play activities for the children.  

Please share and celebrate your 

child’s progress on their portfolio 

too.  

WELLIE APPEAL  

We still need donations of wellies 

OR please send children in with 

named wellies to change into on 

wet days, for all weather play 

 

Polite Reminder - 

Essex are now accepting pri-

mary applications for school 

places. 

You must send in your applications 

for  Reception for 2025 by 15th Jan-

uary 2025 at the latest!!   

You can apply online (Essex school  

admissions) Please ask Miss Hickey 

if you’re unsure. Essex will not send 

out forms or reminders.  Tel. 422825. 

Our themes this half–term are DARK & LIGHT & COLOUR & 
PATTERN -including patterns in music and traditional tales and 

rhyme and in number and shapes. We will also be off into space!! 

We are very pleased with how well your children have settled 

into nursery routines & with their progress. 

THANK YOU for all your support. 

 

We would be grateful if you could make a voluntary £1.00 donation towards 

our Xmas  D/T  and cookery this half term. Please remember to bring in spare 

clothes and shoes for little ‘accidents’ and  spare clothes for art/water play 

as some children  dislike  our  plastic aprons.  
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Please send your key 

person some info about 

your child via the mes-

sage facility on Class 

Dojo. 

 This is really helpful so 

that they can learn 

about your child’s inter-

ests and family or  

anything you feel your 

child may need extra 

help with.  

S P E C I A L 

EVENTS: 

WEAR TARTAN ON 

Monday. 2nd Nov. FOR 

ST ANDREWS DAY!!  

(30th) Please let us know if you want 

any ideas for home learning and 

keep checking out our Class Dojo.  

LOOK out for our  

‘bedtime’ stories & 

Pyjamas & Onesie  

FUN day 

& 

our Xmas 

party 

dates! 

 We are delighted to welcome 

back Miss Ward but also have 

to say goodbye to Miss Bon-

ner who will be leaving us to 

support our Reception chil-

dren. So she’s not far away! 

 

Please keep in touch by read-

ing the Dojo posts and updat-

ing to your child’s portfolios. 

Thank you all for your con-

tinued support. 

Mrs Cole and Team 

We are hoping to upload a short 

video of  your 

children per-

forming their  

Xmas songs. 


